
  
SHARYLAND PIONEER HIGH SCHOOL 

DIAMONDBACK ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB 
 
Dear Sharyland Pioneer Community, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out to invite you to partner with us for an 
exciting community event that promises to strengthen bonds and support our local athletes. 
On November 1st, from 5:00 PM to 6:30 PM, we will be hosting a tailgate event at Richard 
Thompson Stadium, and we would love your support in making it a memorable occasion. 
A tailgate is more than just a gathering; it’s a celebration of community spirit where families 
and friends come together to enjoy food, fun, and camaraderie before a game. It’s a 
wonderful opportunity for local businesses and organizations to engage with community 
members, showcase their support for youth athletics, and foster a sense of unity. 
To make this event successful, we are seeking sponsors to help fund food for our members 
and the athletes participating in the event. Your contribution will not only help us provide a 
warm meal but also create an inclusive atmosphere where everyone can come together, 
cheer for our teams, and build lasting relationships. 
As a sponsor, your organization will receive visibility through social media shoutouts and 
the opportunity to connect with attendees. This is a fantastic chance to demonstrate your 
commitment to supporting local youth and enhancing community spirit. 
Thank you for considering our request. We would be thrilled to partner with you to make this 
event a success. If you have any questions or would like to discuss sponsorship options 
further, please feel free to reach out to me at 956-369-1977 or 
diamondbackbooster@gmail.com. 
Link for donations : https://www.diamondbackbooster.org/fundraiser 
 
 
Warm regards, 
Adrianna Maldonado 
Athletic Booster President 
DABC- Sharyland Pioneer High School 
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